ADVANCE NOTICE OF PESTICIDE APPLICATION

Per the State of Michigan, schools/daycares are required to provide advance notice to parents and guardians
when a pesticide is expected to applied indoors or outdoors. Please note that bait, gel, sanitizer, germicide,
disinfectant, and anti-microbial applications are exempt.

A pesticide is expected to be applied at St. Edith School. As such, we are providing you the following

information regarding the application, per the Natural Resources and Environmental Protection Act, Act 451 of
1994, Section 8316(4):

Target pest(s) is/are: Mice

Approximate location of the application:  Church, Pantry, Maintenance Office, Kitchen, School

Date of the application: ~ First of the Month (School during Summer)

Contact person responsible for maintaining records with specific information about the infestation and
pesticide application:

Name: Bill Kelley

Telephone Number: 734-464-1223 x313

E-mail address (if available):

In addition, if you have any general questions or concerns about pesticides, you may also contact the following
toll-free number for the National Pesticide Information Center, a cooperative effort between Oregon State
University and the United State Environmental Protection Agency: 1-800-858-7378.
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